
 

 
 
 
June 11, 2021  
 
Dear Daniel, 
 
Congratulations! I am excited to notify you that UnidosUS has awarded Bert Corona a grant of $10,000 to 
implement the Cultura, Aprendizaje, Servicio, Acción (CASA) program for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
In the next couple of days, you will receive an MOU. Please keep a look out for the MOU and save the 
following dates on your calendar: 
 

Important Dates & Deadlines  

June 30, 2021 
 

MOU Deadline 
Please sign, date and return the Memorandum 
of Understanding (MOU) to Cindy Zavala.  

July 14, 2021 
Zoom Meeting ID: 306 000 3323 
Passcode: Edu2021 

Welcome Webinar            
Participate in a Welcome Webinar to discuss 
the CASA program structure, curriculum, 
training and deliverables.  

August 2, 2021 
Zoom Meeting ID: 306 000 3323 
Passcode: Edu2021 

CASA Meet Up     
Get to know this year’s CASA 2021-2022 
cohort via a virtual meet up for instructors.  
Please join, here. 

August 31- September 2, 2021 
Zoom Meeting ID: 306 000 3323 
Passcode: Edu2021 

CASA Virtual Training for Instructors  
This training is mandatory for all instructors 
who will be teaching CASA for the 2021-2022 
school year.  

 
 
I understand that the current COVID-19 pandemic may have caused unforeseen impacts to your site, 
therefore, please notify me as soon as possible if you are still able to implement CASA 2021-2022. You 
may also contact me with any questions you may have regarding this award letter or the CASA program at 
czavala@unidosus.org or (571) 723-9310.  
 
All of us at UnidosUS look forward to working with you on this exciting project! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Cindy Zavala 
Education Program Manager  
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